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I have voted for the last 10 years in every election in Oregon and they have all been 

by mail in ballot. For 6 of those years I was a graveyard shift worker and would be 

asleep for the normal 9AM-5PM schedule. Mail in voting was and still is essential as 

my normal workday starts at 9AM and normally doesn’t end until after 7PM (delivery 

driver).   


